
                                              JANUARY 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 

  Brrrr……… it’s cold outside!!!          Welcome to Winter!   

Just a reminder if inclement weather comes our way and the Triad School District 

cancels school due to bad weather, the Troy Senior Center will NOT have any 

scheduled activities.  Those will also be cancelled.  Please stay home and be safe! 

 

Monday, January 17th, 2022 there will be NO BINGO!  The Tri-Township Park 

District will be observing Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, so we will also not be hosting 

bingo.  See you back the following week on January 24th.   

Bingo is every Monday in the Wiesemeyer Building at 12:30 P.M.  The January 

Bingos are as follows:  January 10th, January 24th, & January 31st.  See you there.  

 

Drumming Exercise is every Thursday at the Skating Rink Building at 10:30 A.M. 

 

POKENO is the 3rd Wednesday of each month. Limited to 40 so please reserve 

your spot.   Light lunch at noon and also in the Wiesemeyer Building. 

 

Craft Day is January 12th at 11:00.  Making snow people.  Please reserve your spot.  

Call 618-667-2022 and leave a message.  

The Tri-Township Park District has generously opened up the Skating Rink on 

weekdays from 8:30 -10:30 for walking.  This is until the warm, better weather 

arrives here in Troy, IL!   No requirements-just good walking shoes!   

 


